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DATE: November 20, 2000 

TO: 	 DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (FLYNN) _. 

FROM: 	 DIVISION OF REGULATORY OVERSIGHT (FREEMAtVAN~R)R 
RE: 	 DOCKET 001237-EI, REQUEST THAT DOCUMENT NUMBER 10602­

00, PREPARED BY STAFF DURING THE FPL FIBER OPTIC TRANSFER TO 
SUBSIDIARY AUDIT, NUMBERED 99-479-4-1, BE HELD AS CONFIDNEITAL, 

Please place document 10602-00 in a temporary confidential status. 

On August 28, 2000, the Division of Regulatory Oversight (Pritchett) filed 
documents 10602-00, 10603-00 and 10604-00 consisting of a transmittal memo and 
2 volumes of working papers. 

Documents 10603-00 and 10604-00 were identified as confidential. The transmittal 
memo, document 10602-00 , was not identified as confidential. 

Document 10602-00 reports a listing of confidential working papers prepared by 
the auditor and retained by the auditor . This same listing was provided to the 
utlllty at the August 4. 2000. audit exit conference . 

The utility has requested confidential protection for certain portions of the 
listing of confidential documents contained in document 10602 -00. See document 
10552-00, filed August 25, 2000. 

We have accounted for the four other known copies of thi s li sting; Miami District 
Audit Office Copy, Division of Regulatory Oversight copy. Mary Bane copy and the 
Division of Appeals copy which was destroyed. The copies of this document are 

- ---_ attached as exhi bi t A . 
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